
 

 

 

May 5, 2020 

To all our Community Action Staff: 

Hello all, 

I hope everyone is staying safe! 

Great news to share!! The agency has been approved for the PPP loan. This will be a wonderful benefit 

for the agency to have.  Previous guidelines for employees continue along with pay and benefits remaining 

paid at this time.  

The agency continues to follow Government and local Health Department guidelines and regulations as 

they are handed down and create plans accordingly.  The Directors team continues to brainstorm how the 

agency and programs would “un-pause or phase in”.  

On May 14, 2020 Foodlink will again utilize Community Action of Orleans and Genesee to distribute 300 

food boxes from 9:30-11:30 from our Main Street Store parking lot.   

As always the Directors team and myself appreciate all that the staff are doing, whether on site, from 

home, with families or clients. Thank you all very much! 

 Please remember to continue to check the agency website and Facebook pages for updates and 

important information.  

 

Kind regards, 

Ed Fancher, Executive Director 

 

 


